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Changes to the Design Lights Consortium Qualified Product List – Effective April 1, 2017 

This notice serves to provide guidance regarding the handling of SmartStart applications and qualification of 
LED product recognized by DLC. The Design Lights Consortium (DLC) is changing their technical requirements 
from Version 3.0 to 4.0 effective April 1, 2017. The impact is some LED product will no longer be qualified 
once the change takes place.  

To assist participants, the program will support approval of LED measures qualified at the time of application 
submission. Example – An application is submitted March 31, 2017 with a DLC qualified product. The product 
becomes no longer qualified as of April 1, 2017. The program would honor the qualification at the time of 
submission and proceed forward with an approval granted all other requirements are met. If a product is 
substituted for another, the product must be qualified at the time the updated information is submitted to 
the program.  

If you questions regarding program changes or effective dates, please contact a representative at 866-657-
6278. 

 


